
 
 

Changes to VMCAS Evaluation Format, Application Deadline, and 
Application Processing Deadline 

 
 
 
Be it enacted by the Board of Directors of the Association of American Veterinary Medical 
Colleges (AAVMC): 
 

 That Veterinary Medical College Application Service (VMCAS) evaluators can only 
submit Letters of Recommendation (LORs) to VMCAS electronically. 

 
 That VMCAS will not process letters of recommendation and other application materials 

received after October 15.*** 
 

 That the annual VMCAS deadline be moved to October 2 at noon Eastern U.S. time. 
 
 

***This bullet has been rescinded. Please refer to: http://www.aavmc.org/extensions.aspx for 
application and evaluation deadlines. 
 
 
 

Adopted April 29, 2008 
AAVMC Board of Directors 

 
Policy on application and financial aid offer deadlines 
superseded by new admissions policy of July 17, 2011; 

this policy amended accordingly 
AAVMC Board of Directors 
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